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I am a professional engineer working in the renewable energy space. Over the last 

10 years I have done numerous design and financial reviews on renewable energy 

projects looking for grants and loans, etc. There is a reason that these projects take 

so long to complete. They are complex, touch many areas of the community and in 

many instances I have seen very inexperienced and incompetent people submit 

applications for review. Some of these applicants deserve to be rejected. In my 

opinion trying to force the EFSC to expedite a complex process will only result in 

disasters for the state, not to mention large financial losses for their investors.  


